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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR November 14, 2018
NO. 2018-201

TO: ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITYMUNICIPAL MAYORS, AND
DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS OF REGIONS III, IV-A, MIMAROPA
AND NCR

SUBJECT: ATTENDANCE TO THE WORKSHOP ON COMMUNITY-BASED DRUG
REHABILITATION PROGRAM (CBDRP)

The Department of the Interior and Local Government issued Memorandum Circular
No. 2018-125 entitled “Guidelines for the Implementation of Community-Based Drug
Rehabilitation Program” last 08 August 2018. Said Memorandum Circular aims to provide
guidance and establish the minimum set of necessary interventions and processes under the
Community-Based Drug Rehabilitation Program (CBDRP) to be implemented at the local
level.

Thus, the Department, through the Anti-Drug Abuse Council — Project Management
Office (ADAC-PMO), shall be conducting an initial workshop on CBDRP which aims to
capacitate local government units (LGUs) in developing and/or enhancing their respective
community-based rehabilitation programs. Participants to this pilot activity shall be local
government units from Regions III, IV-A, MIMAROPA and NCR. This activity shall be
conducted in collaboration with the Dangerous Drugs Board (DDB), Department of Health
(DOH), and Department of Social Welfare and Development (DSWD). Invited speakers will
include representatives of LGUs, faith-based organizations and civil society organizations
who will present their experiences and best practices in the implementation of their existing
community-based rehabilitation programs. The workshop shall be held on November 28-29,
2018 at The Heritage Hotel, Roxas Boulevard corner EDSA, Pasay, Metro Manila.

In this connection, all Provincial Governors, City and Municipal Mayors are
encouraged to send their respective ADAC representative/s, maximum of three (3) per LGU,
to attend the said workshop. Due to the limited number of slots available, only the first three
hundred fifty (350) confirmed participants shall be accommodated. Kindly confirm
attendance on or before November 23, 2018 thru the link bit.ly/2QAWUSI.

Please be advised that transportation arrangements and expenses shall be covered by
the participants’ respective offices while hotel and food arrangements shall be shouldered by
the Department.

For related inquiries, please contact any ADAC-PMO Staff through telephone
numbers (02) 876-3454 local 3402 or 3403 or at email address adacpmo@gmail.com.



DILG Regional Directors and Field Officers of Regions III, IV-A, MIMAROPA and
NCR are directed to cause the widest dissemination of this Circular in their respective

jurisdiction.
ARPOM. ANO

Secretary, DILG
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For the information and guidance of all concerned.




